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SB 222 
Relating to reimbursements for vision screenings of students 

 
To: Ways and Means Full Committee 
From: Education Subcommittee 
Carrier: Representative McLain 
 

SB 222 clarifies who may conduct vision screenings and appropriates $1.5 million General Fund for 

deposit in the Vision Health Account to make reimbursements for vision screenings provided by 

community providers or other vision screening services. Currently, vision screenings are reimbursed 

through education providers instead of direct reimbursement through the Oregon Department of 

Education. 

 

The Education Subcommittee recommends SB 222 be reported out do pass. 

 


